
Hi Evergreen Families, 
 
I have had a few families reach out asking about the drop-off loops for 
Monday morning's first half-day of school.  The maps for each drop-off zone 
have been attached to this email.   
 
Our new preschool classrooms will not be starting school for a couple of 
weeks yet and when they do, our preschool families will use the west 
entrance parking lot along with our third-grade families.  We will send 
another email around that time with more details about the preschool drop-
off plans. 
 
A quick reminder that Monday's half-day of school for Evergreen will begin at 
8:37 and will finish at 12:01.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
Doug Bol, Principal 
Evergreen Elementary School 
 


